
RESULTS  2022

WHAT WILL HAPPEN ON RESULTS DAYS

PROPORTAL

COLLECTING CERTIFICATES

UPDATE
THURSDAY 25 AUGUST 2022 – GCSE Maths, English and Biology

• Before results are released, you will receive an email with details of how you will

receive your results this year.  This email will be sent to the email address you have

registered on your student account and to your college email address.

• The college website will also be updated with information

• Appeals, Resits and FAQs.

• On Results Day, we will send you a text message to let you know that your result is

available on your student Pro Portal account and that an email has been sent to your

College email address containing your results.

• Please ensure you can access both your student Pro Portal account and college email

address account prior to the Results Day(s) to avoid disappointment.

How to check your results on Pro Portal: https://www.kirkleescollege.ac.uk/wp-content/
uploads/2022/05/Exam-Results-Checking-Your-Results-on-Pro-portal.pdf

Having problems with Pro Portal? Email us ExamResults@kirkleescollege.ac.uk

Please make sure you let us know:

Your full name, Enrolment number, Date of birth, Contact details, What your enquiry is 

regarding.

Once your certificate is ready to collect, you will be sent a collection slot by email to tell 

you what day and time you can come and collect your certificate.

Certificates will be retained for 18 months for this year, so you have a longer duration of 

time to collect them.

https://www.kirkleescollege.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Exam-Results-Checking-Your-Results-on-Pro-portal.pdf
mailto:ExamResults%40kirkleescollege.ac.uk?subject=



